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Dear Board of Supervisors, El Dorado County. 

I understand that you will be making important decisions regarding rail use in our 
county. I would like to voice my choice ... Rails with Trails! Why? Because the 
railroad is a valuable piece of our American and Californian heritage. Please take 
some time to read the link below regarding the testimony given in 2008 to the 
United States House of Representatives by J Rodney Little, Maryland 
State Historic Preservation Officer, about the preservation of railroad property and 
facilities via the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966. 

http:/ jwww.ncshpo.org/ current/legislation/Testimony/ 
20080605HouseRRExemption.pdf 

''There is a need in every generation to study the past, to absorb its spirit, to 
preserve its messages .. .it's a collaboration of ourselves and our ancestors, the 
result is a deeper understanding for individuals and in consequence, a broader 
culture for the nation. " Christopher Tunnard 

I ask that you carefully consider all the facts and make an informed decision. 

Sincerely, 

Terri Kline 
30 year resident 
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